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I cannot believe we are almost at half -term already.  It really is a testament to 

how hard all the children have been working and how busy we have been, that 

the weeks have flown by.  

I would like to say a huge thank you and congratulations to all the children in 

Year 6 who took their end of Key Stage 2 tests last week.  We were all very 

proud of how hard they worked throughout the week.  Really displaying a calm, 

sensible and mature attitude, well done!  

Also a big thank you to everyone who has sponsored our Haxby Road team in 

the London Moonwalk.  (There are still forms in Reception if you would like to 

sponsor us.)  Our team completed the 26.2 mile Moonwalk in an amazing time 

and finished in the first 200 out 17,000 which was a fantastic achievement.  So 

thank you again for all your support.  

 

Attendance 
 
We are working hard in school to achieve our target of 95.6% attendance.  
A HUGE well done to Year 6 for achieving 98% attendance last week!  Re-
ception class had 95% which is good, and Year 4 were close  behind them 



HALF-TERM HOLIDAY 25-29 MAY 
Have a lovely break and see you back in school on Monday 1 June 

Lucy Rycroft, one of our Parent Governors, is working hard on behalf of the School and Governors to 

make sure your voice is heard.  Do you want to have your say?  If so, come along to the next forum on 

Thursday 11 June, 9-10am in the Family Room. 

Can we just remind parents and carers to think about the kind of language used on the play-

ground.  Our school rules ask the children to use kind words and it is important that as adults 

we set the example and do the same.  Please could you think about the language used and   

ensure we do not swear or use racist or abusive language purposely or in passing on school 

premises.  Thank you for your support in this matter. 

Behaviour Meeting 3 June 9am 

Parents and carers are all invited to a Behaviour Meeting on Wednesday 3 June.  Bacon sandwiches and 

teas/coffees will be served from 9am, and from 9.30am  we’ll share the school’s Behaviour Policy with 

you.  Please do come along. 

Waterstones Bookshop visits 

Waterstones Bookshop in Coney Street York are delighted that Horri-

ble Histories author Terry Deary will be joining them for a book-

signing on Saturday 6 June at 1pm. Terry will sign copies of his brand 

new book, Top 50 Kings and Queens, as well as other books in his fa-

mous series. 

The following Saturday 13 June Blue Peter book award winner Andy 

Seed will sign copies of his winning book.  The Silly Book of Side-

Splitting Stuff, plus some of his other children’s books. 

Parking 

Reminder—when dropping off chil-

dren and collecting from school, 

please do not park across driveways 

in Greenfields across the road from 

school. Thank you. 


